
 

 

 

 
 
28 January 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Queen’s University will be holding a Parents’ Information Evening for pupils in Years 10, 11 and 12 
and their parents/guardians. This is for degrees in the Faculty of Arts, Humanities and Social Sciences 
and it will take place on: 
 
Thursday 20th February 2020, 7.00pm-9.30pm (Whitla Hall, Queen’s University, main campus) 
 
You will have the opportunity to attend talks on the various degrees on offer in the Faculty, hear 
about the subjects and grades required for entry to these degrees, and find out about the 
employability and further study opportunities available to graduates.  You will also have the chance 
to chat informally with lecturers and current undergraduate students.   
 
This event may be of interest to pupils with an interest in the following subject areas: 

 

 Accounting 

 Actuarial Science and Risk Management 

 Anthropology 

 Audio Engineering 

 Broadcast Production 

 Business Economics  

 Business Management 

 Criminology 

 Drama Studies 

 Economics 

 English 

 Film Studies 

 Finance 

 French 

 History 

 International Business with a Language  

 Irish  

 Law  

 Liberal Arts 

 Linguistics 



 Music 

 Music and Audio Production 

 Music and Sound Design 

 Philosophy 

 Politics 

 Portuguese 

 Social Policy 

 Social Work 

 Sociology  

 Spanish 
 
 
To register to attend this event, please complete the registration form on the following link: 
http://www.qub.ac.uk/Study/AHSS/undergraduate/ParentseveningFEB/  
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